
Pandemic EBT (or P-EBT) provides financial assistance to replace 
school meals that were missed during the months of March, 

April, and May due to COVID-19 school closures. P-EBT can be 
used in grocery stores and for purchases with other retailers that 

accept EBT cards to buy food items for your children.

What is P-EBT:

The Tennessee Department of Human Services worked with your school to 
make P-EBT cards available to families that qualified but missed the August 
deadline to apply. Your family may qualify for P-EBT if your child(ren) 
attended this school last spring or if they received meals through the 
National School Lunch Program

Why am I Getting it?

Where do I go?
Qualifying parents who want to participate are encouraged to 

pick up your card at the school your child(ren) attended last 
spring. Ask your school administrator to see if you qualify.

If you missed the deadline to 
apply for P-EBT you may now be 
able to pick up your card.


